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MSHSAA Adjusts Tuesday Schedule For Spring Softball 
Championships 

SPRINGFIELD – The Missouri State High School Activities Association (MSHSAA) has adjusted the 
Tuesday game times for the 2025 Spring Softball Championships. Due to wet field conditions at Meador 
Park, the games have all been pushed back by two hours. 

You can view the updated game times here. 

MSHSAA will continue to monitor conditions closely and communicate any further changes as early as 
possible. 

--MSHSAA-- 

https://www.mshsaa.org/Activities/DistrictWinners.aspx?alg=68&class=1

